
 
 
 
 

 
 

2023 CUNA GAC – Hill Meetings – Quick Reference Guide 
 
GoWest Staff Member Contacts         
Ryan Fitzgerald – 208.860.8072 
Jordan Beyer – 206.384.3883 
Chris Kemm – 720.256.6672 
Sharee Adkins – 206.265.0313 

Adelle Pomeroy – 206.790.4316 
Cameron Smith – 208.286.6794 

John Trull – 971.263.0681 
Jennifer Wagner – 503.915.5141

  

Capitol Hill Office Buildings – Open to Public  
Currently, there are no restrictions for the public to enter the House and Senate Office Buildings. 
Restrictions put in place in recent years requiring escorts in the office buildings have been removed.  
Access to the U.S. Capitol remains limited to official tours, which can be requested at the U.S. Capitol 
Visitors Center on the South side of the Capitol.   
 

Basecamp for Hill Meetings 
The cafeterias in the basement of the Longworth House Office Building and the Dirksen Senate 
Office Building are recommended locations to sit down for a few minutes to rest or get a snack in 
between meetings. Our GoWest Advocacy team will endeavor to have someone available in these 
locations if you need assistance or have questions while on the Hill.  
 

Identification and IDs 
Please ensure you have a valid driver’s license or passport with you as we go to the Hill. You may be 
asked for identification to gain entrance to the buildings.    
 

Transportation in and around Washington, DC 
Most transportation can be accomplished by using the Metro, Uber, Lift, or traditional taxis. There is 
no need to rent a vehicle unless you have a personal reason to venture outside the beltway. 
Additionally, parking can be challenging and expensive in the D.C. metro area. 
 

Attire for Meetings 
Business attire is requested for all meetings on Capitol Hill during the week of CUNA GAC. 
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